
9th October 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Once again, the Beenleigh State School P&C will be operating their Bookshop offering stationery and books for the 
benefit of our parents, teachers and students. For the beginning of the school year, the Bookshop will be situated in 
the School Hall. While parents are under no obligation to purchase from the Bookshop, our prices are very 
reasonable and any profit made by the P&C goes back to the children in the school. 

Teachers have made selections of specific brands to ensure the best value for quality products. Some brands 
(especially with glue sticks, highlighters, pencils and erasers) do not work as effectively as they could and need to be 
replaced more frequently. 
 

To place an order please read your booklist carefully and indicate your requirements in the column provided. 
Completed forms can be returned to the Uniform shop on Tuesday or Thursday mornings, or the Office. When 
placing your order please specify whether you would like your order delivered directly to your child’s class 
(preferred option) or held at the bookshop for collection. Orders cannot be collected or delivered until payment is 
complete. 
 

Place orders under your child’s current class, or new families ordering through Qkr can choose class “A” in each 
year level. Qkr also provides an option to make a separate payment of Computer Site Licence Fees and 
Reprographics (Copying/Printing) Fees. These fees are included in the cost when ordering a complete book pack. 
 

This year we would like to support families by offering a 5% discount on whole book list orders placed by 17th 
November 2023. You can choose to pay the entire amount at this time through Qkr or at the Uniform Shop. 
Payments can be made after November 17, including in the 2024 opening times below. If paying after November 
17, this will need to be done by cash or EFTPOS at the Uniform Shop, as Qkr will revert to the full pack price. 
 

The Bookshop will be open and operating from the School Hall in the 3 days before school resumes, in addition to 
the first week of school. Opening hours are listed below. School Uniforms may also be purchased at this time. 
Payments and purchases through the Bookshop can be made by EFTPOS or CASH only.  

                2024 Opening Times 
       Wednesday 17th January 2023                7:30am – 12:30pm 

Thursday 18th January 2023                7:30am – 12:30pm 
Friday 19th January 2023                7:30am – 12:30pm 
School Resumes 
Monday 22nd January 2023   8:00am – 10:00am 
Tuesday 23rd January 2023   8:00am – 10:00am 
Wednesday 24th January 2023   8:00am – 10:00am 
Thursday 25th January 2023   8:00am – 10:00am  
Friday 26th January 2023   Closed – Australia Day 
 

After these dates, complete book packs can still be purchased through Qkr.  In addition, the bookshop will continue 
to operate through the Stationery/Uniform store room. Opening times will be provided at the start of the school 
year. Our school also operates a Parent Contribution Scheme. Funds from the scheme are used to purchase 
additional stationery, craft items and resources for students. The Contribution amount is $30 per child or $50 per 
family. This can also be paid on Qkr or at the Bookshop. 
 

All enquiries regarding the ordering of book packs can be emailed to booklist@beenleighss.eq.edu.au  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all families for their support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Beenleigh State School P&C Association     
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